
Relief money in response to the Earthquake Centered in the Kumamoto Region of 

Kumamoto Prefecture 2016 (Notice: Japan Red Cross Society concluded its 

acceptance of donation)  

 

As of June 15th, Japan Red Cross Society has concluded its acceptance of donations of 

this matter from foreign countries but has extended the period of donations towards 

Japan Red Cross Society from Domestic Japan until March 31st, 2017. 

 

With this, all donations towards Japan Red Cross Society through Consular Office of 

Japan in Saipan will close on June 30th, accordingly any donations on and after July 1st 

will be towards the Government of Japan which the money will be delivered to the 

affected people through the local government.  

 


